

### **JANUARY 2015 NEWSLETTER**

#### **New Website**

We are excited that our new website is now Live !!! We are very pleased with the design and how it looks and hope that you will also enjoy using it. A big thank you to Mrs Biltcliffe who has worked really hard liaising with the Web company.

#### **Life Education Bus**

Once again all of the children in the school enjoyed sessions on the Life Education Bus at the beginning of term. These sessions are always enjoyed and very informative with the children learning about aspects of health and science.

#### **Multi-Skills Festival**

Year 2 attended a Multi Skills Festival at Cooper last week with a number of Bicester schools. The children did really well and Fringford won three out of the ten events which was a great achievement.

## **Sharing Assembly**

A reminder that there will be a Sharing Assembly in the Village Hall this Friday, 23<sup>rd</sup> January at 10.00 a.m. Thank you to FOFS for providing refreshments in the hall before the assembly.

# **Emergency Contact Pyramid**

A reminder to keep the pyramid close by and remember to ring the next person if the weather deteriorates. Please listen to the radio or go to the following web address for more information <a href="https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/cms/content/school-closures">https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/cms/content/school-closures</a>

The Green, Fringford, Bicester, Oxon, OX27 8DY E.mail: office.3083@fringford.oxon.sch.uk

Telephone and Fax: 01869 277397